
    
     

         
      

        

 
 

 

  

   

     
      

     
  

  
    

       

       
 

 

 

  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                      
                      

                      
                       

  

Reg~ n 14 Schools 
Your future begins here. 

Serving the Townsof Bethlehem and Woodbury 

JosephA.Olzacki,Ed.D. 
Superintendent ofSchools 

67 Washington Avenue, P.O.Box 469, Woodbury, CT 06798 
Tel:(203) 263-4339 | Fax: (203)263-0372 
jolzacki@ctreg14.org | www.ctreg14.org 

March 17, 2020 

Dear parents of Region 14 students, 

We are pleased to announce that beginning today, Tuesday, March 17th lunch will be available for ALL 
Region 14 students at two locations. “Grab and go” lunch will be available for pick up at both Mitchell 
Elementary School and Bethlehem Elementary School from 12:00 noon to 1:00 pm. Monday through 
Friday until school is back in session. 

Lunch at Mitchell Elementary School will be served at the exterior cafeteria door at the corner of the 
building in the parking lot. Lunch at Bethlehem Elementary School will be served in the vestibule at the 
main entrance. Please be advised that no access will be available to any other part of the building. 

Please reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns. Once again, my cell phone number is 
860-318-6566. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph A. Olzacki, Ed. D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

The Regional School District 14 Board of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color,religion, marital status, national/ethnic origin, age, sex, gender 
identity or expression, sexual orientation, or disability in its programs, activities, and employment practices as set forth in compliance with the Office of Civil 
Rights, Title VI, Title IX, and Section 504. Any person having inquiries concerning Regional School District 14 Public Schools’ compliance with Section 504, Title VI 
or Title IX should contact: Donna Marcinek, Director of Student Services, Regional School District 14, 67 Washington Avenue, PO Box 469, Woodbury, CT 06798 
(203) 263-0416 
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